Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: March 7, 2016

Re: action memo

March 23, 2016 board meeting

Requesting board approval for James Sheridan to serve as a Truancy Officer for Glassboro High School up to 3-5 hours per month or as needed throughout the school year. Upon request from the High School Administration, he will visit the home to encourage and to notify the parents the importance of going to school on a regular basis.